 Washington County |

M A R Yo A NED L

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT
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PUR-1614
ADDENDUM NO. 1
INVITATION TO BID

FUEL DISPENSING SYSTEM REPLACEMENT

DATE: Friday, April 28, 2023 BIDS DUE: Wednesday, May 17, 2023

2:00 P.M.(EDT/EST)
To Bidders:

This Addendum is hereby made a part of the Contract Documents on which all bids will be based
and is issued to correct and clarify the original documents.

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum at the appropriate space on the Proposal Form. This
Addendum consists of two (2) pages.

- NOTE: All Bidders must enter the Washington County Administration Complex through
either the front door at the 100 West Washington Street entrance or through the rear entrance
(w/blue canopy roof) which is handicap accessible and must use the elevator to access the Purchasing
Department to submit their bid and/or to attend the Pre-Bid Conference. Alternate routes are
controlled by a door access system. The general public will be subject to wand search and will be
required to remove any unauthorized items from the building prior to entry. Prohibited items
include but are not limited to: Weapons of any type; Firearms, ammunition and explosive devices;
Cutting instruments of any type - including knives, scissors, box cutters, work tools, knitting needles,
or anything with a cutting edge, etc.; Pepper spray, mace or any other chemical defense sprays; and
Illegal substances.

ITEM NO. 1: Inquiry: s there a site walkthrough scheduled for this project? I see there is a pre-bid
conference scheduled for Monday the 1%. Is there a site visit after this or can one be
scheduled?

Response: Bidders can visit the site immediately following the Pre-Bid Meeting or one
can be scheduled by contacting David A. Mason, P.E. at either 240-313-2792 or

dmason(@washco-md.net

ITEM NO. 2: Inquiry: What is the actual location where the work is to be done?

Response: The 40 West Landfill is located at 12630 Earth Care Road, Hagerstown,
MD 21740.
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ITEM NO. 3: Inquiry: Are there MBE requirements?
Response: No, there are no MBE requirements.
ITEM NO. 4: Inquiry: Are you open to another fuel management system other than FluidSecure?

Response: No, FluidSecure is used by all departments within the Division of
Environmental Management.

ITEM NO. 5: Inquiry: The specifications call for UL certification. Is FluidSecure hardware system
UL 1238 listed?

Response: Yes, the FluidSecure hardware system is UL 1238 listed.

Director of Purchasing

(NOTE: The wording of all “Inquiries” submitted are displayed exactly as received.)



